
 
 

May 19, 2016 
Announcement 1147 

 

Attention All Nevada Medicaid Providers that Request Level 

of Care and Pre Admission Screening and Resident Review 

Effective July 1, 2016, providers will be required to submit Level of Care (LOC) and Pre Admission Screening and 

Resident Review (PASRR) screenings through the Long Term Care (LTC)/PASRR online system.  For providers not 

already using the LTC/PASRR system, please be advised that you must be registered to use the Electronic 

Verification System (EVS) in order to access the LTC/PASRR system.  If you have not registered to use EVS, please 

go to www.medicaid.nv.gov and select the “EVS” tab to register or review the EVS User Manual Chapter 1 for step-

by-step instructions.  For assistance with obtaining a secured EVS login, contact the Hewlett Packard Enterprise Field 

Representatives at NevadaProviderTraining@hpe.com.  

After registering through EVS, facilities may then register for access to the LTC/PASRR system.   A Quick Reference 

Guide has been published that includes instructions regarding requesting a role within an organization, approving 

roles and removing users.  The “Instructions for Requesting Roles, Approving Roles and Removing Users in the 

PASRR Web Portal” is on the Prior Authorization Training Materials webpage at www.medicaid.nv.gov (select 

“Training Materials” from the “Prior Authorization” tab).  For assistance with registering for the LTC/PASRR system, 

contact the Hewlett Packard Enterprise PASRR/LOC staff at (800) 525-2395.  
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